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OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

The Blake CE Aided Primary School

Cogges Hill Road







Witney

Oxon  OX28 3FR

Tel:       01993  702840

Fax:      01993  709439

Email:     office.3600@blake.oxon.sch.uk
www.blake.oxon.sch.uk




    Committed to the care and education of        

    your child within a Christian setting.

Headteacher: Tim Edwards-Grundy
23rd October 2014
Dear Parents / Carers and all stakeholders
Consultation on Academy Status
We wanted to let you know about the proposed plans for the future of  The Blake School and to invite you to a meeting on 17th November at 6.30 pm to discuss those plans.  Staff, Governors and Diocesan representatives will all be present at the meeting.  This meeting forms part of our period of open consultation, it is an opportunity for parents/carers and stakeholders to discuss possible changes with members of the school community, to ask questions and to share their views.
We have been working closely with the Local Authority (LA) and the Oxford Diocesan Board of Education to consider how we can secure the best future for our school.  Staff and Governors feel that the best next step for our school is to consult regarding conversion to an academy as part of the Oxford Diocesan School’s Trust (ODST).  November will therefore be a period of consultation and governors are looking to seek the views of staff, parents/carers, Church and community representatives and the children prior to a final decision regarding conversion being made.  
The meeting on 17th November will be an opportunity to find out more about our plans and what it will mean for the school.  Further information regarding potential academy conversion will be circulated via parentmail and can also be found on our school website at www.blake.oxon.sch.uk
The governors consider that becoming an academy as part of ODST will bring advantages to The Blake school; it will help us ensure that the ethos and values here will remain in the long term; it gives staff and governors some additional choices about how the school develops and we believe it will help us withstand the educational changes which we see coming nationally.  
Refreshments will be provided and so in order to give the school an idea of numbers please complete and return the form below. There is space to include any questions you have in advance so that we can make sure that we have answers ready for you. (There will also be an opportunity to ask questions at the end of the meeting both formally and informally.)
Yours sincerely
Elizabeth Knowles

Chair of the Governors
Meeting for Parents: Academy Conversion
17th November 2014 at 6.30pm in School

Name of Parents/Carers………………………………………………………………………
Child / Children’s names …………………………………………..………………………….





……..…………………………………………………………….
I/We will/will not be able to attend the meeting.

If you have questions please make a note of them below
………………………………………………………………………………………..
…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

Please return this form to the school office by 10th November 2014
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